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Phonics sessions  
  
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
We would like to invite you to a Parents Phonics Workshop happening next term in 
Reception and KS1. This is an opportunity for you to come and see a lesson in class and 
then come to a workshop to go over some key phonics strategies.   
 
The date for this will be:  
 

• Monday 14th November at 9am and 5pm 
 
The morning session will be split into two parts: 
  

9.00am - 9.30am: Model Phonics Lesson in Reception and KS1 

9.30am – 10.30am: Parents Phonics workshop  
 
The evening session will be: 
 

5.00pm – 5.30pm: Parents Phonics workshop  
  
The workshop aims to give you an insight into how Phonics is taught at Horn Park and how 
you can support your child at home with decoding for reading and writing.   
  
We look forward to seeing you there!  
   
Kind regards, 
 
 

Miss Ablitt and Mrs Woods  
  
 
 


